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Please feel free to use as much space as necessary to complete the above questions. Candidate questionnaires will need to be completed and emailed to � HYPERLINK "mailto:upnorth@aitkin.com" �upnorth@aitkin.com� by Tuesday, September 30. The completed questions and answers will be included with a sample ballot prior to the Annual Meeting.





CANDIDATE FOR AITKIN AREA CHAMBER QUESTIONAIRRE











What is your background?  





























What do you enjoy about Chamber membership?  





























What do you hope to accomplish as a Board Member?   























